
REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Springdale, Arkansas is seeking letters of interest from 
qualified consulting firms for the design of the Don Tyson Parkway Extension project from 56th 
Street to Highway 112 in Springdale, Arkansas. 

The work will generally consist of providing surveys, environmental studies, geotechnical 
studies, hydraulic studies, roadway and bridge design and plans, and right-of-way plans. 

A letter of interest, together with primary contract information and Architect-Engineer 
Qualifications Standard Form 330 Parts I and II should be addressed to:  

Bradley N. Baldwin, Engineering Director 
City of Springdale 
201 Spring Street 
Springdale, AR 72764   

Qualifications Standard Form 330 Parts I and II are available at:  

http://www.arkansashighways.com/consultant_services/SF330-13a_11-30-17.pdf  

Five (5) sets of paper responses and a copy in pdf format on a Compact Disc (CD) must be 
received no later than 3:00 p.m. (CDT) on July 18, 2016.  Any responses received after this 
deadline will not be considered. 

After a review of all letters of interest received, selected firms will be furnished a scope of work 
and requested to submit proposals for accomplishing the work. 

The City complies with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, Section 504 of the 
Rehabilitation Act, Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, FHWA Guidance and any other 
Federal, State, and/or local laws, rules and/or regulations. 
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